
  

 

 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 
 

 
Tower Wood and  

PGL Residential Visits  
I am sure the children are 

looking forward to the 

residential visits that will take 

place next month.  

Information packs, including 

medical forms and a kit list, 

were sent home before the half 

term break.   

If you require any further 

information, please contact Mrs 

Wallace or your child’s class 

teacher. 

Completed medical forms need 

to be returned to school by: 

Tuesday 22nd Febuary 2022: 

Tower Wood.  

Thursday 24th February: PGL. 

Please also note that inhalers 

(as required- and in date) must 

be in school at all times and 

these will be taken on the visit.  

 
The next Friends of Brabin’s 

meeting is on Wednesday 23rd 

February at 3.15pm – all 

welcome!  

Upcoming FOB event- *change 

to original date: 

Bingo  
19th March 2022 at  

At Chipping Village Hall 

7.30pm 

Non Uniform Day 
On Friday 4th March, we will 

have a non-uniform day – the 

fine is to bring in items for the 

bingo. Please send in bottles, 

chocolates, box of biscuits etc. 

 

 

 

 
Curriculum Overviews for this 

half term are available to view on 

the class pages of the school 

website. 

 
Rockpool experience 

25th February 2022 
We are excited about our 

Rockpool visit with a hands on 

educational experience provided 

by knowledgeable Marine Rangers. 

The children will be encouraged 

to come up to the Rockpool to 

handle the creatures and ask 

questions! 

Some of the creatures your 

children will meet and be able to 

touch include: 

·        Common Shore Crab 

(not touchable) 

·        Hermit Crabs 

·        Spider Crabs. 

·        Common, Spiny and Sun 

Starfish. 

·        British Anemones. 

·        Shellfish  

This visit links to curriculum units 

this half term on conservation, 

plastics and pollution as well as 

habitats and sea creatures. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office 
Dinner payments for this half term 

are due:  

24 days: £55.20 

 
World Book Day 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 
The children are welcome to come 

into school dressed as their 

favourite book character on this 

day. Alternatively, they may 

choose to bring in an item that 

gives a clue to their favourite 

book! Please get involved, but do 

not feel that expensive costumes 

are necessary. 

Y5/6 pupils will have been busy 

performing Macbeth the evening 

prior, so we understand if they do 

not wish to dress in costume again 

on this day – but they are 

welcome to, if they choose! 

We are planning lots of reading 

for pleasure activities on this 

day, for all classes. 

https://www.worldbookday.com/dre

ssing-up-ideas/ 

 

 
Star of the Week 

4th February 

Reception: Finlay S  

Y1/2: Thea S 

Y3/4: Mia T 

Y5/6: Oscar B 

28th January 

Reception: Georgia S 

Y1/2: Phoebe J 

Y3/4: Rocco T 

Y5/6: Oliver H 

Headteacher Award: Alex T, Isobel 

K & Eli FW 

Kindness Award: Gracie D & Henry S 

Brabin’s 

Newsletter 
22nd February 2022 

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/
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Diary Dates: 

Wednesday 23rd February Friends of Brabin’s meeting – 3.15pm 

Friday 25th February Whole School Aqua Explorer Rock pool experience 

Wednesday 2nd March Y5/6 perform Macbeth at The Met , Bury 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day 

Friday 4th March Non Uniform Day – donations for bingo fundraiser please 

Monday 7th March Swimming gala- separate letter 

Wednesday 9th March – 

Friday 11th March 

Y5/6 Tower Wood residential 

Tuesday 15th March Rugby tournament (re-scheduled date) 

Monday 21st March – 

Tuesday 22nd March 

Y3/4 PGL residential 

Saturday 26th March FOB bingo at Chipping Village Hall – 7.30pm 

Friday 31st March Easter Egg rolling 

Easter Holiday: Monday 4th April 2022 – Monday 18th April 2022 

 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 19th April 2022 

 

Attendance 

 
We were hit with lots of bugs and viruses before the half term break – let’s hope for a 

healthier half term ahead! 

 
Following an absence, please send in a written note to confirm the reason for absence – even if a verbal 

message was given.  

If the school office does not receive this, the attendance has to be marked as unauthorised in line with 

school policy.  

Many thanks for your support.  

 


